
 
25 July 2023 
 
Dear PHA Regional Councils, Chapters, and Members,  
 
Warm greetings from the Philippine Hospital Association!  
 
We are pleased and excited to inform everyone that after a three-year gap brought about by 
the Covid-19 Pandemic, PHA through its Committee On Hospital Awards is back to 
re-launch the Annual Recognition Awards for all member hospitals with the end in 
view of recognizing excellent practices amongst hospitals.  For this year, the awarding 
will be held during the PHA 74th Annual Convention and Exhibits at the Manila Hotel from 
November 22-25, 2023.    
 
The 2023 PHA Awards Committee is composed of the following:  
Honorary Chairman: Dr. Edmundo B. Lopez 
 
Chairman : Dr. Bu C. Castro  
 
Members: : PHA Director, Dr. Jaime A. Almora 
   PHA  Director, Dr. Huberto F. Lapuz 
   PHA Director, Dr. Conrado M. Braña. Jr. 
   PHA Executive Director, Climaco Caliwara  
 
Advisers  : PHA President Emeritus Dr. Ruben Flores   
   DOH Former Assistant Secretary Dr. Elmer Punzalan  
 
Secretariat in Charge: Ms. Pearl Samonte 
 
There are three (3) categories of recognitions that shall be awarded during the Fellowship 
Night of the PHA 74th  Annual National Convention in November this year, namely:  
• Most Outstanding Hospital Award for each level of hospital  
• Most Outstanding Chapter 
• Most Outstanding Council Award  
 
For the Most Outstanding Hospital Category, three (3) finalists will be chosen among the 
list of submitted entries and the final winners will be announced during the Convention 
proper. 
 
Please refer to the attachment for the Entry Mechanics and other contest details.  Deserving 
entries shall be selected via a strict screening on the basis of EXCELLENCE in the following 
parameters: 
 Parameters Points 
 • Service : 10 
 • Training: 10 
 • Research: 10 
 • Governance: 10 
 • Patient Safety: 10 
 
All PHA hospital members from both the government and private sectors are encouraged to 
participate and submit their entries.  For more information kindly contact the PHA Committee 
on Hospital Awards as follows:  
Telephone Nos. +63998-968-6014, +63917-825-2949, +63917-808-3985                   
Email Address: admin@philippinehospitalassociation.org 
 
The Committee will also create a Viber Chat Group for this purpose.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
DR. BU C. CASTRO 
Chairperson 
Hospital Awards Committee 
 
NOTED: 
 
 
EDMUNDO B. LOPEZ, M.D. 
PHA President and  
Honorary Chairperson, PHA Hospital Awards Committee 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  2023 OFFICERS AND 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS   
       

EDMUNDO B. LOPEZ, MD, MHA, MPH 
President 

 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
Vice President, Private Sector 

 
CONRADO M. BRAÑA JR., MD, MHA 
Vice President, Government Sector 

 
DIGNA R. RAGASA, MD  
Secretary 

 
LAUREN R. TIROL, MHM 
Treasurer 

 
LAURENCE ELLIOT TIROL, MD 
Public Relation Officer 
 
JAIME A. ALMORA, MD 
Director 
 
HUBERTO F. LAPUZ, MD, MHA 
Director 
 
JESUS M. JARDIN, MD 
Director 
 
MARIA LOURDES K. OTAYZA, MD, MHA 
Director 
 
ATTY. BU C. CASTRO, MD 
Director 

 
RUBEN C. FLORES, MD, MHA 
President Emeritus 

 
CLIMACO E. CALIWARA, CPA 
Executive Director 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

# 14 Kamias Road, Quezon City, 1102 Metro Manila, Philippines 
Email Address: admin@philippinehospitalassociation.org   Visit us at: http://philippinehospitalassociation.org 

PHA Help Line: (0917) 825-2949                    Tel. Nos: (02) 8744-7613 
 

PHILIPPINE HOSPITAL ASSOCIATION 


